Dan Thompson

Ecology and EPA are pursuing a nutrient reduction strategy in Puget Sound. Since the
determination has been made that Puget Sound is impaired by excessive nutrients why hasn't Puget
Sound been added to the 303d list? Why are Ecology and EPA implementing a TMDL alternative
rather than a TMDL?



